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October 25th, 
19 3 5

My dear Dr# Low,

It waa a real dal ight to me to receive your 
letter of October 13th, in which you apeak kindly of the 
qualifications of Dr. John T. Farr. I shall pass y cur 
letter on to our authorities and hope that Dr. Farr may 
be successful in his application for an interneship in 
the Royal Victoria Hospital.

You will be glad to know that our medical 
school maintains its first-class reputation, à few 
weeks ago we laid the cosnerstone of the new neurological 
Institute, a building just across from the Royal Victoria 
Hospital and connected with the latter institution by a 
bridge. It contains some 44 beds, of which 16 are for 
private patients.
and experimental rooms, besides operating rooms, lecture 
clinics, accommodation for internes, etc. 
it should make the most complete neurological institute 
on this Continent, and oertainly no inetitute in the world 
is guided by a more qualified or a more capable surgeon 
than Dr. wilder Penfield, moot ably assisted as he is by 
another eminent man, Dr. Cone,
working with him men frer Canada , the United states,
Great Britain, Denmark, Germany, Poland and Russia.
Nothing that we have done in recent years will add more 
to the reputation of the School.
class of students, and our constituency ever widens*

I do not know when I shall be in Regina 
next but in the meantime please remember me most kindly 
to all my friends there, and with all good wishes, I am,

Ever yours faithfully.
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Dr. David Low,
1927 Searth Street, 
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